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Thanks to the Wyoming DEQ for addressing the longstanding issues related to methane release. I
appreciate their dedication to implementing a cost effective rule while safeguarding the health of
Wyoming citizens. I worked for 30 years in toxicology in Wyoming and support this effort to
implement rules that will reduce methane and can also reduce VOCs simultaneously. Doing all we
are able to protect air quality from multiple sources becomes especially important as we combat
wildfires that also contribute to diminished air quality. Thank you for the opportunity to comment
and for your consideration.
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